
Paper 3.3: Proposal to launch new Task-Teams in Health, Environment and Education 

 

1. The initial task-teams were designed to initiate work in areas where EGWM could beneficially 

supply immediate briefings to the UN’s High Level Expert Group but also to establish 

structures to progress the work to deliver the Framework for Inclusive and Sustainable Well-

being. 

2. The six groups, however, omit a number of key areas. When we consider the Sustainable 

Development Goals we can see important omissions: 

a. Health (SDG 3) 

b. Education (SDG 4) 

c. Environment (SDGs 13-15)  

3. The key issue for consideration is whether the EGWM has the resources and partnerships 

necessary to sustain further groups. Given the conceptual distinctiveness and the fact that 

we propose to seek both volunteers from the existing EGWM and wider specialist 

communities, if we cannot find suitable memberships the proposal would be paused for 

those task-teams which cannot be convened with viable memberships until such 

memberships could be established. 

4. Proposal: The bureau seek interest from EGWM members in establishing new task-teams to 

bring together experts in these areas to develop ‘4x4’ grids and identify potential headline 

indicators. 

5. Proposal: The co-chairs reach out to the following organisations to consider their ability to 

provide potential chairs for task-teams: 

a. Health : World Health Organisation 

b. Education : UNESCO Institute for Statistics (UIS) 
c. Environment : Co-chair model between UNCEEA and UN Environment Program 

6. Task-team chairs would be invited to join EGWM and the bureau. 

 

7. In addition, having delivered the communication briefing note, it is proposed to re-focus this 

group on ‘Developing the Framework document’ to deliver the design for the physical 

workshop proposed for September 2025. The argument here is that whilst communications 

are important, the initial reflections in this area now require the development of outputs 

before we can do substantively more, unless the High Level Expert Group requests further 

assistance in this area. 

8. Proposal: To re-designate the communications task-team to focus on ‘Developing the 

Framework document’. 

 

 


